
June 7, 1966 

Dr. Solomon Gaon 
25 Ashworth Road 
London W.9, England 

Dear Solomon: 

- You are away barely a week, and already we miss you! 
Whom now can I taunt with the threat of recommendine 
him for two chief-rabbinates at oncel : 

I am specifically writing to you with regard to the 
Eruv problem. Jakobovits spoke to Beriheim who main- 
tains t he rectives a powerful recommendation 
from you to Spanish Portugese Synagogue that they 
commit themselves to the $5 » and if you stress 
“that you have studied the is and fully favor it as 
is, he thinks it #411 stand a good chance of success. 
Jakobovits will be mailing you the information you 
requested within a day or two. I cannot emphasize to 
you how very, very important the participation of the 
Spanish Portugese Synggogue is. Our steps been 
dogged with difficulties throughout the en rise, 
and I plea@with you to throw the full force of your 
influence and reputation behind the project by 
date mentioned above. 

My fonde&t regards to Mrs. Gaon from my wife and 
myself and, once again, our very heartiest Mazal-Tov 
wishes on your forthciming "simhah". 

Cordially yours, 

NL/1le 


